
 

 

 

April 3, 2024 

 

Barbara Schifalacqua 
Justice of the Peace, Henderson, District Henderson, Dept. 3 
2520 St. Roase Parkway, Suite 112 
Henderson, NV, 89074 
 
Dear Candidate Schifalacqua: 

Thank you for seeking the Western States Council endorsement in the upcoming 
election. We appreciate that you recognize the importance of organized labor’s 
support for your candidacy.  

The Carpenters Political Action Committee (CARPAC) has carefully reviewed 
your qualifications and they feel you best exemplify the ideals and understand 
the issues that concern the working men and women we represent.  

Based on the recommendation made by CARPAC, we offer you the endorsement 
of the Western States Regional Council of Carpenters.  

Please feel free to contact our Government Affairs department 
politics@wscarpenters.org concerning what we can do to help you with your 
campaign for election.  
 
Respectfully,  

 
 
Frank Hawk 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer 

 

CC:  Political Deputy, Brandon Morris 

Email:  barbara4judge@gmail.com  
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